
 

 

 

October 7, 2021 

 

To all Students 2020/21 

Postgraduate and undergraduate 

MUBS 

 

Dear students, 

 

RE: DIFFICULTY AND LATE SUBMISSION OF YOUR EXAMINATIONS 

 

Should you have any difficulty submitting your examinations or are unable to submit 

your examinations, kindly get in touch with your Head of Department or Dean of 

Faculty. 

 

Do not submit your examinations on any private staff email. YOUR EXAMINATIONS 

WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED. Please seek guidance from your respective Heads of 

Department of Deans of Faculty on how to proceed.  

 

Should you require any further assistance, don't hesitate to get in touch with the help 

desk via helpdesk.mubs.ac.ug 

 

eLearning Centre Team 

eLearning Centre 

http://helpdesk.mubs.ac.ug/

